
Children, Young People and Learning Policy Overview Committee – 13 April 2016

PART 1 – MEMBERS, PUBLIC AND PRESS

SINGLE MEETING REVIEW - SUPPORTING EDUCATIONAL 
ASPIRATION FOR     DISADVANTAGED CHILDREN

Contact Officer: Jon Pitt 
Telephone: 01895 277655

REASON FOR ITEM

To enable the Committee to gather evidence as part of its Single Meeting Review 
'Supporting Educational Aspiration for Disadvantaged Children.' 

OPTIONS AVAILABLE TO THE COMMITTEE

1. To note the written evidence provided by Ann Bowen-Breslin, Headteacher of Hillingdon 
Primary School and to provide comments.

2. To note the written evidence provided by Laurie Cornwell, Executive Headteacher of 
The Skills Hub / Young People’s Academy and to provide comments.

3. To propose draft recommendations and conclusions for the review.
4. To agree that the draft final report should be presented to the Committee at its next 

meeting in June.

INFORMATION

Ann Bowen-Breslin will not be attending the meeting as she attended the March meeting 
of the Committee. The written statement has been provided as a follow up to this.

The witness statement provided by Laurie Cornwell was included in the papers for the 
previous Committee meeting in March, but was not discussed as Laurie was unable to 
attend the meeting. Laurie has been invited to tonight's meeting, but it had not been 
possible to confirm whether she would be able to attend by agenda dispatch.

PAPERS WITH THE REPORT

 Written Submission: Ann Bowen-Breslin , Headteacher, Hillingdon Primary School.
 Written Submission: Laurie Cornwell, Executive Headteacher of The Skills Hub and 

Young People’s Academy.


